


Did you know…?
You can also set up a Pupil log in for your child. This way, your 
child can log if they have read with a parent at home. 

We also have a ‘Boom Reader’ of the week and announce this 
on our school Facebook page. This is awarded to the child 
who has logged the most amount of reads in a week. 

It was wonderful to hear many families sharing details of 
the reading that their children do at home. Reading at 
home, with your children, is shown to positively impact on 
their progress and attainment across the curriculum. 

At Parkside, we ask that parents record the reading done at home via Boom 
Reader. We appreciate that our families have busy lives and may struggle to 
find the time to fill out the comment. If this is the case, you simply use 
‘thumbs up’ to log your child’s reading. As part of our homework policy, we 
do expect reading at home to be done four times per week. 

“Regularly reading to a child for the 
love of it provides a connection 
between parent and child from the 
very early days and helps build strong 
family ties” National Literacy Trust

“Reading is a great habit. Like all habits, it needs repetition 
and regularity to establish itself.” Literacy Trust 



Community News
• Just a reminder that the ongoing roadworks on Beaconside are 

requiring many families to allow extra time for their journey to school. 
Our gates close at 9:00am. 

• Mother’s Day Crafts…






